
  

  

 

Committee Request for Board Action: 

None 

Business Discussed and Action Items: 

Business  Action Item  Due Date 

IWRMP BACWA serves as the representative 
for the Functional Area-Recycled 
Water/Wastewater and will request 
BACWA’s financial assistance to 
continue the IWRMP efforts.  The 
request will be made in May 2007. 
The Bay Area is set to receive $12.5 
Million under Prop 50 and is awaiting 
formal approval of the grant funds 
from DWR.    

 

HR 1526 Update  
 

The re-numbered Miller legislation, 
HR 1526 (formerly HR 6218), is up 
consideration in May 2007.  

 

Interagency Regional Partnership 
Workshop 

 

Workshop set for May 15, 2007. 
Workshop will be held at the Presidio.   

 

White Paper on Benefits of RW in 
SF Bay Area 

 

Outline was reviewed and commented 
by BACWA RW members.  Draft 
Paper will be sent to BACWA RW 
committee members for review in 
April. The White Paper is scheduled 
for completion in May 2007. 

 

NEW MEETING TIME Meetings will be held at 9:30 instead 
of 9:00 am on the first Wednesday of 
each Month.  

 

Next Meeting:  May 2, 2007, 9:30 am, EBMUD Headquarters 
  

 

Recycled Water – Report 
to BACWA Board 

April 9, 2007 
 
Prepared By:   
Paula Kehoe, Committee Chair  


